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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

\
SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1 & 2 |
Docket No. 50-416/50-417 ‘
License No. NPF-13 |
File 0290/15605
Communications with Offsite
ies

Agenc
APCM-84/0397

This letter provides information in response to vour letter of
June 6, 1984, which transmitted Inspection Report 50-416/84-08, and
subsequent conversations with members of your staff.

In response co questions regarding information provided to offsite
agencies during emergencies, the following action is being taken:

°Plant Emergency Plan Procedure 10-8-01-06 has been revised to
specify that copies of the Followup Notification Form, which
includes radiological release and monitoring information, and the
GGNS Plant Status Update form will be provided to offsite agencies
as the information becomes available or every 30 minutes, whichever
comes first. This procedure was issued July 26, 1984. Corporate
Emergency Plan Procedure 6.8 will be revised by July 30, 1984 to
require this action.

°Praining will be provided the week of July 30, 1984, to commmicators
on use of the notification procedures.

°A special communications drill will be conducted by August 14, 1984
to test the revised procedures o ensure the adequency of both the
procedures and the training.

°These plans and procedureg will be exercised fully during the )
February, 1985 Annual Radiclogical Frmergency Preparedness Exercise.
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°plant Emergency Plan Procedure 10-S-01-06 and Corporate Emergency
Plan Procedures 6.2, 6.3 & 6.4 will be revised to require verbal
communication between the TSC Radiation Protection Manager or the
POF Radiation Emergency Manager, as appropriate, and the State
Radiological Assessment Officer at least hourly, or sooner if plant
or radiological conditions change significantly, to assure a common
understanding and knowledge of such conditions so that appropriate
protective actions may be recommended and implemented.

°A meeting is scheduled on August 14, 1984, to discuss additional
items pertaining to selected communications during the

April 11, 1984, Emergency Preparedness Exercise. Attendees at this
meeting will include representatives from Mississippi Power & Light
Campuny, Mississippi State Department of Health, and the Nuclear
Requlatory Commission.

If additional information is required, please contact this office.
Yours truly,

et o, X

L. F. Dale
Director, Nuclear Licensing

& Safety
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cc: Mr. J. B. Richard
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. J. B. Taylor
Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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